
Gentry Personnel Policy Committee
October 5,  2021

─

Attendees
Krista Carr, High School English Teacher
Debra Buss, High School Resource Teacher
Tonya Sweeten, Middle School Business Teacher (Committee Leader)
Lisa Hillis, Intermediate 3rd Grade Teacher
Jennifer Ellis Lundholm, 2nd grade Teacher
Annie Meyer, 1st grade Teacher
Christie Smith Middle School, FACS Teacher(Committee Secretary)
Victoria Groomer, Primary Principal

Committee Members Absent
Dee Vaughn, Intermediate 5th Grade Math Teacher
Keeta Neal, Intermediate Principal

Agenda
Meeting called to order by at 3:34 pm motion was made by Mrs.Tonya Sweeten
Groomer and seconded by Ms. Carr

There was no old business to discuss.

It was noted that any extensions in the school contract should be brought to the PPC
representatives of the respective schools by Oct 29th to discuss in the November meeting.
Tonya will send an email to all staff to inform them of this.

New Business
GHS: It was asked if 2 of the 10 professional development days could be work days in the
classroom.  Mrs. Groomer stated that the district does give 12 hours to teachers for
working in classrooms and on curriculum each year.

GMS: None at this time

GIS: New teachers have requested to get paid for September 20th. We have brought this
up every year and every year we have been turned down.
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GPS: It was asked if the district has a COVID policy so teachers do not have to use sick days
and the Board has approved a COVID leave policy.

SubTeach requires a fee when someone signs up (most likely for the background check) is
there a way to get it waived.  Mrs. Sweeten will reach out to Mrs. Metz about this

Administration - None at the time

Next PPC Meeting will be Tuesday, November 2, 2021 via Zoom

Meeting adjourned at 3:45 pm

Notes
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Gentry Personnel Policy Committee
October 4,  2021 @ 3:30 pm


